Broad Bay Boating Club

“In the heart of our community”

683a Portobello Road

20 September 18

Broad Bay Community Centre
2a Clearwater Street

Broad Bay

Dunedin 9014

Invitation to attend our Open Day - Rebuild Funding Launch, 10 am
Sunday 14 October

We would like to invite you to attend this event.

The purpose of the day is to promote and inform the wider community of
the boat clubs planned Rebuild Project and to build the momentum
required to fund it.

It is planned that the Mayor will open our fundraising launch.

The gathering will start at 10am Sunday 14 October, with the cutting of a
ribbon shortly after at about 10:15 followed by viewing the Rebuild
Project displays and information on funding objectives with morning tea
available.

It is hoped to have a festive atmosphere with flags and bunting and local
musicians playing, including boats on display.

The event will be promoted to the local community groups as well as the
wider harbour user groups. Invitations will include; the local school and
Principal, Broad Bay Community Centre, Peninsula Community Board,
Coastguard incl. Rescue Boat, Portobello Police, other Harbour Boat Clubs,
the ORC Harbour Master and Yachting New Zealand representatives in
attendance as well.

We are look forward to you attending and helping us host this event in our

harbour city
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Marty Brash - Secretary 478 0179 / 0274618153 BroadBayBoatingClub@gmail.com

Commodore: Lynn Cooke — 476 1283 / 0224572352 Secretary: Marty Brash — 478 0179 / 0274618153
Treasurer: John Stewart — 0276889330 / 453 0838 ¢/- 679 Portobello Rd, Broad Bay, DUNEDIN 9014
www.google.com/+BroadBayBoatingClubDunedin Email: BroadBayBoatingClub@gmail.com




